
From: Robert Hartley [mailto:rchartleyr@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 7:24 AM 
To: Tony Barton 

Subject: Re: landfil 

 

Tony I ran this by the Mayor we both thought this looked good as starting point. Good luck 

 

Bob Hartley  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 6, 2015, at 4:57 PM, "Tony Barton" <tbarton@westongov.com> wrote: 

Bob, 

Here is a proposed Memorandum of understanding that I think gives us the proper framework going 

forward.  Let me know what you think.  I would like to propose this to the board tomorrow, and then 

start presenting it to the individual entities that are involved.  I am in favor of creating the district, but 

want to make sure I have the votes first. 

Thanks, 

  

Tony 

  

From: Robert Hartley [mailto:rchartleyr@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 6, 2015 4:35 PM 

To: Tony Barton 

Subject:  

  

Tony attached are the cost I discussed with you if you have questions let me know. 

  

Robert C. Hartley, PE 

City Engineer 

City of Newcastle 

10 W Warwick 



Newcastle, Wyoming  82701 

Phone: 307/746/3535 

Fax: 307/746/3546 

Cell 307/746/8094 

<Memorandum of Understanding.docx> 

 


